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Health Risk Assessment (HRA) / Health Risk Screening (HRS) Completion for  

Returning Enrollees 

 

 

This policy provides clarification of HFS’ policy for completing HRAs/HRSs for enrollees who have 

disenrolled from and then returned to a health plan. 

 

A new HRA/HRS is not required for enrollees who have been disenrolled from a health plan for 

less than ninety (90) days, provided that the health plan confirms there has been no change to 

the member’s health status or needs. 

 

A new HRA/HRS is required for enrollees who have been disenrolled from a health plan for more 

than ninety (90) days. 

 

Reassessments outside the circumstances described above should be completed as necessary 

and Care Plans updated per individual contract requirements.  Face-to-face requirements 

remain the same per the contract language. 

 

  



 

 MCO-010  

Policy History 

General Contract Monitoring 

HRA / HRS Completion for Returning Enrollees 

 

 

Date    Action    Policy Originator 

February 2019   Contract Clarification  Lauren Tomko 

 

 

 

Policy Revisions  Revision Approved 

[revision date]   [name of person who approved revision] 

 

 


